










The DAC will be kicking off a new GDP in February 2015. Firms who are interested in enrolling 
graduates in this should contact us as soon as possible.

Team Responsibility and Competitiveness Evaluation            
Programme

In the modern manufacturing environment, the role of Team Leaders has increased in 
importance. As such, it is important for World Class Manufacturing (WCM) concepts to be 
successfully introduced and implemented at this level. The DAC will be offering supervisor 
and team leader training through the B&M Analysts Team Leader Training Programme in 
March 2015 which is referred to as TRACE.

The TRACE skills programme presents both the theoretical and practical application of 
fundamental WCM principles and is complemented by leadership and project management 
training to support a holistic and comprehensive skills upgrading programme. This 
programme is accredited with MERSETA at NQF level 3.

How can I get involved? Contact the DAC for more information on 
our upcoming activities and find out how you can get involved.
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We welcome membership enquiries from automotive manufacturing companies with 
operations in KwaZulu-Natal. 

For further information please either call +27 (0) 31 764 6100 or              
email the DAC ( dac@bmanalysts.com).
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www.dbnautocluster.org.za
 Tel: +27 (0) 31 764 6100


